
 
 

 

 
 

 
LOCAL PENSION COMMITTEE – 23RD FEBRUARY 2018 

 
REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE RESOURCES 

 
PENSION BENEFITS FOR CO-HABITING PARTNERS – BREWSTER RULING 

 
Purpose of the Report 
 

1. The purpose of this report is to inform the Committee about the recent decision of 
the Supreme Court in the case of Brewster and the implications for the 
Leicestershire Pension Fund. The Local Pension Board has requested that this 
matter be brought to the Committees attention. 

  

 Background 
 
2. Attached as an appendix is a report on this matter that was produced for the Local 

Pension Board for consideration at its meeting held on 4th December 2017.  
  
  Recommendation 
 
3.  It is recommended that the report be noted. 
 
  Appendix 
 
4.  Report to the Local Pension Board. 
 
  Equal Opportunities Implications 
 
  None specific. 
 
  Background Papers 
   
  None. 
 
  Officer to Contact 
 
  Colin Pratt, Investments Manager, Corporate Resources Department 
  Tel: 0116 305 7656 

E-mail: Colin.Pratt@leics.gov.uk 
 

 Chris Tambini, Director of Finance 
Corporate Resources Department 
Tel: 0116 305 6199 
E-mail: chris.tambini@leics.gov.uk 
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